From: k & < -

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 5:53 PM

To: LEAH HOFFMAN I

Subject: RE: Streamer pickup

Thank you, Leah for letting us know. We picked ours up today and had no problem with parking.

We so appreciate all of your hard work to get those flags flying this year. We are so amazed that it has grown so much each year. What a beautiful site!
We were so impressed with the organization of the flags so we could find ours so quickly and easily.

We commended Bob at Xtreme Signage on the quality of their workmanship on the streamers.

Have a wonderful Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Brown

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: LEAH HOFFMAN

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 12:13 PM
Ce: Lisa

Subject: Streamer pickup

ATTENTION!!!I!

When picking up your streamer(s) from Extreme Signage (5000 Seminole Blvd), please do not park in front of the building as it creates issues getting back onto Seminole Blvd. Turn right at CLARA
LANE and there is parking on the side of the building or in the adjacent building across the Lane

Thank you.

Best Reqards,
Leah Foffman
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Come join us!

Meet Tuesday mornings at 7:30am

Lurie Civic Building (9200 113™ Street — Seminole, FL)
Ldhoffmani@msn.com



